
6-8th Grade Board Report

We had 23 students enrolled for the 6-8th cohort. We averaged about 12-18
students a day. The students voiced that they liked coming to summer school and
hanging out with their friends. Partnering with EeKahKiMaht was fun and ran
smooth.

We utilized the playgrounds at the other school campuses and the skatepark to
get outdoors and exercise. In the classroom, students worked on a collaboration
poster, beaded pens/keychains, and researched to compare all the different
tribes in montana.

We are excited to round up the last day of summer school at the waterpark in
Great Falls, Mt.

-Ms St Goddard


